
   

Annex 1 

 

Cabinet meeting on the 26 January 2021 

 

Minutes: 
 
Decision Notice D210010CAB 
  
The Cabinet reviewed the recommendations of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 3 
December 2020 regarding the CCTV operation.  Consideration was also given as to 
whether the recommendations presented an opportunity to identify funding to support 
wider Community Safety Partnership initiatives, such as those identified at the previous 
meeting of Cabinet on 14 October 2020. 
  
Subsequent to the publication of the agenda, the Monitoring Officer had confirmed that as 
the proposals did not make any changes to the approved Budget and Policy Framework, 
the recommendations were the responsibility of the Executive and not Council. 
  
RESOLVED:  That 
  
(1) the recommendations of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 

3 December 2020, as set out in paragraph 1.1.5 of the report, be noted; and 
 

(2) prior to a final decision being taken, the further work set out below be undertaken 
and reported back to Cabinet: 

  
(i)       a review of the appropriate locations for passive only cameras. This to include 

statistics on the number of times live monitored CCTV had been used by all 
agencies within the Community Safety Partnership and an analysis of the 
impact of moving to passive CCTV on those key cameras which were subject 
of the most reports; 
  

(ii)      a detailed financial analysis to include any possible exit costs; and 
  

(iii)     an evaluation as to whether any savings achieved could contribute to ongoing 
funding of the Community Safety Partnership priorities and resources. 

 

 


